
Does the participant (and the participant’s parent/guardian, if 
applicable) consent to the non-commercial use of photographs, 
videos, recordings taken during orienteering activities on 
orienteering websites, social media, promotional materials and 
newsletters? 
 
 
 
Photo Consent 
 
Prior to, throughout, and after the race we will be taking photos of racers.  The best way 
for us to share these photos with our participants is through our FaceBook page.  Please 
complete the form below to let us know whether or not your photos can be shared in this 
way.   Please also let us know if we may use a photo with you in it on our website and/or 
for race promotion (e.g. on FaceBook or Instagram).  Thank you! 
 
Participant’s Name:  _______________________________________________ 
 
Team Name:  _____________________________________________________ 
 
1)  Do you consent to Challenge the Shield including photos of you when sharing race 
photos on FaceBook? 
______ Yes!                          ______ No  
 
 
2)  Do you consent to the non-commercial use of photos, videos, and/or recordings taken 
during the event on our website, social media pages, promotional materials, and 
newsletters? 
______ Yes!                          ______ No  
 
 
Participant/Guardian’s Signature:  ____________________________________________ 
 


